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Year 7 Science Museum Visit Update 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer  
 

As you are aware your child has opted to attend the Year 7 visit to the London Science Museum on 

 
We will be travelling to London by coach, departing college at 6.00am from the college car park and 
returning at approximately 10.00pm. Students will need to be delivered to and collected from college on 
this day.  Please can you ensure that your child is collected from the coach by yourself, if you would like 
to nominate another adult to collect your child please can you inform Chantelle Cocker, Year 7 
Administrator by telephone on 01822 614231 ext. 214 or via email at 
c.cocker@tavistockcollege.devon.ch.uk . 
 

Trip Check List   

Dress requirements Students will be representing the college and we therefore request that they are 
dressed in full school uniform. 

Breakfast / mid- 
morning snack or 
money 

Due to the early start students will need to bring a packed breakfast or mid-
morning snack, including enough drink for the day. 
Alternatively, you can provide your child with cash as we will be stopping for rest 
breaks at service stations where students will be allowed to purchase food and 
drink. 

Lunch A packed lunch will be provided by the college. 

Dinner / Tea / 
evening snack 

Again due to the travelling time students will need a packed dinner / tea or cash 
to purchase food during rest breaks. 

Warm coat Students might want to bring a warm coat to make the journey more 
comfortable. 

Medication If your child requires prescribed medication between 6.00am – 10.00pm staff will 
be on hand with consent forms for you to complete when you drop your child off 
in the morning. Please note we can only administer prescribed medication with 
your permission. 

Travel sickness If your child suffers from travel sickness and takes medication before travelling, 
please can you ensure they know when to take this and pack the required dose 
only in their bag. A change of clothes are also recommended. 

Staff will have use of an emergency mobile phone for the duration of the trip, the contact number is 
07974 654604. 

Please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 7 Team if you have any queries or concerns 
regarding this trip.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 Mr Tristan Forster 
Assistant Principal 

Drake and Glanville Monday 30th January 2017 

Bedford, Fitzford and Tremayne Wednesday 1st February 
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